
 

 

Slurry Seal Project  

DO’S and DON’TS For Residents 

Please DO 

• On your street’s slurry seal day, please park your vehicles on a street that does not have parking 

restrictions. 

• Drive on the street only after it has been re-opened for through traffic. 

• Drive slowly! The new slurry seal is still fresh and could be easily damaged. 

The night before the work is to begin: 

o Remove all vehicles and any other objects that are on the street. 

o Please put your trash/recycling container out on the street the night before your scheduled trash 

collection day. Waste removal trucks will generally empty them prior to work starting. 

o Turn off sprinklers that create water run-off in the street. 

o Inform delivery services or visitors about the roadwork. 

Please do NOT 

• Do not walk or drive on the fresh slurry seal before it has cured, it could damage your shoes, your 

vehicle and the roadway. 

• Do not drive on the street until it is open for through traffic. 

• Do not turn your steering wheel while stopped on fresh slurry. This will create a mark on the street. 

Follow these driving guidelines during the next 1-2 days to protect your vehicle and the newly sealed 
roadway from unsightly indentations and grooves: 

o No sharp turns or U-turns. 

o No speeding  

o No sharp or hard breaks and stops 

o No stationary power steering turns 

o No fast acceleration



 


